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COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

Wednesday, June 16, 2021 
 

APPROVED MINUTES 

MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mayor Rick Scholl 
Council President Doug Morten 
Councilor Patrick Birkle 
Councilor Stephen R. Topaz 
Councilor Jessica Chilton 

STAFF PRESENT 
John Walsh, City Administrator   Mouhamad Zaher, Public Works Director   
Matt Brown, Deputy City Administrator  Jacob Graichen, City Planner 
Kathy Payne, City Recorder    Crystal King, Communications Officer 
Jenny Dimsho, Associate Planner/   Sue Nelson, City Engineer 
Community Development Project Manager  Tina Curry, Event Coordinator 

OTHERS 
Art Leskowich 
Keith Buisman 

OPEN PUBLIC HEARING VIA ZOOM - 6:50 p.m. 

TOPIC 

1. Budget Appropriations for FY2020-2021 
Deputy City Administrator/Finance Director Matt Brown reviewed the purpose of this hearing. Every last 
June meeting of the year, he does a final clean-up of adjusting budget numbers, including additional 
revenue and expenses. There are two ways to do budget adjustments in Oregon budget law. If you are 
changing a category more than 15% you legally have to hold a public hearing. If you are changing 
categories less than 15% you can just use a resolution. As a matter of transparency, he has always 
held a public hearing. He reviewed the proposed changes in the resolution, which is included in the 
archive packet for tonight's regular session. 

PUBLIC COMMENT – None 

Councilor Chilton asked which employees are funded with Community Enhancement. Brown responded 
that it typically does not have any employees unless it is grant-funded. Over the last couple years, 
Recreation has put grant money there that has paid for staffing. He later does a transfer to Personnel 
Services.  

CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING - 6:56 p.m. 
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Respectfully submitted by Lisa Scholl, Deputy City Recorder.  
 
ATTEST: 

 
/s/ Kathy Payne 

  
/s/ Rick Scholl 

Kathy Payne, City Recorder   Rick Scholl, Mayor 
 

 


